Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service - Virtual Gathering on Zoom

Michael and Adonia Hentrich
January 15, 2023

Dear family,

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for another Sunday service! Pastor Adonia will be continuing
our stewardship series.

In addition, tomorrow our Kodan group will be selling bento boxes for their monthly fundraiser. Don't
forget to bring some money to buy a delicious bento boxes or any of the other delicious goodies they wil
have.

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Continuing our series on Stewardship,
Pastor Mike shares about how we can be good stewards of what we already have, whether we like it or
not, and also shares a report on how our community has developed over the last 8 years and the
investments we are making today. Enjoy the message! If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they
are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page.

We look forward to seeing you soon!
Sincerely,

Pastors Mike and Adonia

THIS WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS

Dear Family,

Over the past couple of years, many of our first generation elder members have been isolated because of



the pandemic. Many of us have forgotten the great contributions we've made to our True Parents' work in
the past or maybe felt our histories are no longer relevant to current church members. Some people just
miss getting together and chatting over a meal.

We have heard many sentiments like these recently, and with the wholehearted support of our Pastors
Mike and Adonia we decided to initially have a zoom call where our elders can just connect and chat with
each other. The zoom call will be informal, and we can share a little from each person. We can share
about family or grandchildren, good tips on health, significant things that happened in your lives recently,
thoughts about the movement, and what you are looking forward to in 2023. Down the road in the future,
we can have a dinner or get together at a restaurant or the church. 1 hope you can all join us at least to say
"Hi" or listen in. The zoom call will take place on Tuesday, January 17 from 7-8pm.

This call will be hosted by Marjorie and myself.
Sincerely,
Richard and Marjorie Buessing

Zoom link

The flyer says it all. Please fill out the waiver if you wish to attend.



On Saturday, January 21. We are hosting Mrs. Myrna Lapres for a 1/2 day parenting workshop from 1-
4pm. This will be for parents with children of all ages and grandparents. This workshop will focus on the
following points.

Create a family culture that fosters love and belonging

Structure weekly family meetings that build inclusion, practice problem-solving, support family fun and
share your values and your faith

Be the best parent you can be--parenting gives us the tremendous opportunity to re-parent and heal
ourselves while learning to unconditional love our child

Understand how to support the growth of resilience (GRIT) and wisdom in your child and discover ways
to nurture these skills.

There will also be a session on Sunday during lunch specifically for parents with adult children. More
details will be coming out shortly.

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how
The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7
pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is
the passcode if needed.



Date Nite Childcare at Colorado Family
Church

February 11th from 4:30-8:30 PM - YOU MUST REGISTER WITH THIS FORM BY
November 2nd.

N

* Required

Parent's Name *

Your answer

Parent's phone during event *

Your answer

Optional additional contact person

Your answer

Additional contact person's phone during event

Your answer

1st child's name *

Your answer

1st child's DOB *

Date

[

1st child's food allergies

Your answer

1st child's other allergy or medical concerns

Your answer



1st child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

2nd child's name

Your answer

2nd child's DOB

Date

[]

2nd child's food allergies

Your answer

2nd child's other allergies or medical concerns

Your answer

2nd child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

3rd child's name

Your answer

3rd child's DOB

Date

[]

3rd child's food allergies

Your answer

3rd child's other allergy or medical concerns

Your answer



3rd child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

4th child's name

Your answer

4th child's DOB

Date

[]

4th child's food allergies

Your answer

4th child's other allergy or medical concerns

Your answer

4th child's any behavioral issues

Your answer

Agreement and signature

|, the above-named parent or guardian of the child or children listed above, am leaving
my child or children with the babysitters and hereby release and waive against all claim
of the babysitters, Colorado Family Church or HSA-UWC, its agents, employees,
volunteers, representatives, officers, directors, from injuries or damages arising from
injuries relating to my child’s or children’s participation. | further agree to indemnify,
save and hold Indemnities harmless from any loss, liability, attorney fees, damage or
cost that they (or any of them) may incur out of or related to the babysitting services
offered by the babysitters. In the case of a medical emergency or behavioral issue, |
understand that the babysitting service will act on my behalf if attempts have been made
to contact me and | wasn't available.

Parent's signature *

Your answer

Date: *

Date






